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I OPPOSE HB3501.   Get real. Rather than catering to and enabling homeless 

campgrounds across Oregon, the legislature should be devoted to protecting the 

rights of law-abiding tax payers, business owners, and people who have to deal with 

the garbage, needles, excrement, harrassment, tents, shopping carts and general 

filth the homeless and drug addicts bestow on our cities. Portland and other Oregon 

cities are disintegrating due to this problem and this bill will only accelerate their 

demise. Get these people help to get off the streets, to turn their lives around, but do 

NOT encourage homelessness in Oregon, and DO NOT diminish the rights of law-

abiding, tax-paying citizens.  


